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Department for Transport 
Great Minster House 
33 Horseferry Road 
London 
SW1P 4DR 
 
By e-mail 
 
 
 

Gowling WLG (UK) LLP
4 More London Riverside

London
SE1 2AU

DX 132076 London Bridge 4
 

25th November 2024 

 

Dear Sirs 

Planning Act 2008 and the Infrastructure Planning (Examination Procedure) Rules 2010  
Application by London Luton Airport Limited (“the Applicant”) Seeking Development Consent for the 
Proposed London Luton Airport Expansion (“the Proposed Development”).  
 
Request for Information 
 
Gowling WLG are instructed by Bloor Homes Limited and we write further to the Secretary of State for 
Transport's request for further information dated 11 November 2024 and the Applicant's response to the 
Secretary of State for Transport's letter published on 27th September 2024.  
 
Response to Request 
 
We are now able to confirm that terms between the Applicant and Bloor Homes Limited have been agreed, 
and that these have now been formalised by way of a completed agreement.   Bloor Homes Limited has no 
outstanding concerns.   Accordingly, we request that the Secretary of State for Transport accept this letter as 
Bloor Homes Limited's formal notice of the withdrawal of their existing representations regarding the 
application for the Proposed Development, namely the Relevant Representation submitted on 13 June 2023 
and REP1-062. 
 
For the avoidance of any doubt, the Secretary of State for Transport should place no weight on any of the 
withdrawn representations.  
 
Yours faithfully 

GOWLING WLG(UK) LLP 
 
Enquiries please contact: Vicky Fowler 
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